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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

It is my pleasure to write about Neelam Khaniya student from Kathmandu collage of
Management has been working for children in our school. She was working from 26 July to 5th
of August 2014, Her work plan was 9 am to 4 pm in school and 4 pm to 6 pm home visit. She

was working as a volunteer.

During this tenure of her work was very much dedicated and responsible. We found her active
in whatever task we have provided her about to care the children who are intellectual disable.
To help kids to make class work after school home visit with them and teach the kids to keep
cleaning themselves. She had been helpful for our organization too.

I wish her all the best in her future and forever.
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